
Comments from the Acting Returning Officer on the Polling Districts and Polling Places Review 

Date: 6 November 2023 

Nick Graham, Acting Returning Officer for proposed Aylesbury; Beaconsfield; Chesham and 

Amersham; Mid Buckinghamshire, and Wycombe Parliamentary Constituencies: 

I am supportive of the review’s proposals. 

Sharon Bridglalsingh, Acting Returning Officer for proposed Buckingham & Bletchley parliamentary 

constituency: 

I am writing to you to today regarding the proposals in your polling places and polling districts 
review.  
 
I have reviewed the proposals and note that there no recommendations to change any of the polling 
districts or polling places within the Buckinghamshire area of the proposed Buckingham and 
Bletchley constituency from what they are currently designated. As the Acting Returning Officer for 
the proposed constituency, I am supportive of the review’s proposals for this area. 


